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From: Luanna armitage
To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: 1830 east 11400 south
Date: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 3:45:19 PM


To Whom It May Concern, 


We are the Armitage Family. We live in the address listed above.  We have been in this area
for over 40 years.  It is very disappointing that the very integrity of the neighborhood is under
attack.  We live out here to have the space, and freedom that comes with the large lots.  We
have been very happy here and understand that development is inevitable. However, I think
that development can bring headaches or joy.  How the land is developed with greatly affect
many families, ours included.  We moved out here for a reason, it saddens me that our way of
life is under attack.  


Thank you for your time and consideration regarding this matter 


Connie Armitage 
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